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News and Updates

The final bulletin of the academic year is here. 

We've had another busy week with sports day (a
wonderful day until the rain stopped us!) and activities
day. We got to take the pupils to lots of different places
and experience lots of different things. We were glad to
see the return of activities day and hope we will have
many more to come.

We have a busy final week with the Y8 residential trip.
We have lots of excited pupils (and staff) and this is
sure to be a fun packed few days. Let's hope the
weather is on our side.

Finally, we would like to take the opportunity to thank
you all once again for the support you have given to
school. It has been a tough year but we are excited for
the future of HGCSC and know with your support we
will get HGCSC back where it belongs.

Weekly Top Achievers
Y7 – Sarah McWhirter Yuna Yari
Y8 – Milo Fisher Jessica Monk
Y9 – Gracie Grocutt  Ibrahim Mehmood 
Y10 – Finley Summerfield Ashton
Chapell 
 

Congratulations! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups 
These are the tutor groups who have
received the most reward points over last
week:
7R3
8R2
9R2
10R7

A fantastic achievement!

Tutor groups with the highest
attendance are:
7R3: 93.1%
8R13 89.2%
9R1: 85.4%
10R3: 87.8%

Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work!

Dates for your diary 
Y8 Residential: 17th-20th July
Last Day: Thursday 20th July
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